
 

 

2018 BEC Para-Badminton High Performance Player Participation Grant  
 

19th June 2018, Brøndby 
 

Dear Member Associations, 
 
The application for Badminton Europe´s (BEC) Para-Badminton High Performance Player 
Participation Grant is now open. The purpose of this grant is to support the elite European 
players´ participation at para-badminton international tournaments throughout 2018. 
 
Member Associations with the following players are welcome to apply for this grant: 

 
i. Players ranked within Top 20 in the BWF World Ranking (from 31.03.2018 to first 

World Ranking published after the European Para-Badminton Championships) 
ii. Compete in at least three BWF International Tournaments (including the European 

Para-Badminton Championships) in 2018 
iii. Registered player of the National Badminton Federation 
iv. For players in Doubles and Mixed, both players need to be from the same country 
v. Players competing in the Tokyo 2020 Paralympic Games Events 

Please complete the online application form latest by Monday, 19th November 2018.   
 
The participation grant of EU600 per Member Association will be provided after the 
completion of the 2018 European Para-Badminton Championships. Applicant need to include 
all necessary supporting documents and report(s) of the player(s) nominated in order to 
receive the grant.  
 
These documents need to be sent to Tania Teoh at tania.teoh@badmintoneurope.com latest 
one week after the last tournament your player competes in. Please refer to Appendix 1 for 
more information on the report. 
 
For more information regarding the grant, please contact Tania Teoh at 
tania.teoh@badmintoneurope.com. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
    
 
 
João Matos,     
BEC Director      
Chair of Para-Badminton Commission 
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